
Mission Statement 

Gifted by God, called by Christ, empowered by the Holy Spirit, 

St. Paul Catholic Newman Center is a parish committed to serving 

the academic community and all those who choose to be part of 

our parish family. We dedicate ourselves to bringing the transformative 

power of Christ to the world through word and action. 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 13, 2025 

Claretian Youth Group  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday: 5:00PM 

Sunday: 7:30AM, 9:30AM*,   

11:30AM & 7:00PM 

Weekday Masses 

Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri: 8:00AM 

Thurs: 6:00PM 

Communion Service 

Thurs: 8:00AM 

Confessions 

Thursday: 4:00PM—5:45PM 

Saturday: 3:30PM—4:30PM 

Monthly Adoration 

First Fridays: 8:30AM—11:00AM 

Third Thursdays: 4:00PM—5:45PM 

Fourth Sundays: 8:00PM—9:00PM 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday—Thursday 

9:00AM—3:00PM 

REGISTER TO BECOME 

A PARISHIONER 

Either Text SPCNC to 84576  

or scan the QR code 

*Mass will be live-streamed 
All Masses are in English 



559.436.3434 
office@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Katie Fleener, Ph.D. 
Parish Life Coordinator 
x106  |  katie.fleener@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Edgar Guzman, M.A. 
Director of Campus and Young Adult Ministries 
x108  |  edgar.guzman@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Cristina Oseguera 
Office Manager  
x101  |  cristina.oseguera@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Denise Burton 
Bookkeeper 
x102  |  denise.burton@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Sr. Kathleen Drilling, s.s.n.d. 
Confirmation Coordinator 
x104  |  kathleen.drilling@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Alberto Navarro 
Director of Family, Life & Liturgical Ministries 
x107  I  alberto.navarro@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Ally  Fansett 
Communications/Admin Assistant 
x117  I  allyson.fansett@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Espie Garza, MBA 
Campus Ministry Assistant 
x113  I  espie.garza@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Deacon John Supino 
x103  |  john.supino@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Fr. Rubi Peter, c.m.f. 
University Parish Chaplain 
x105  |  father.rubi@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Fr. David Gutierrez, c.m.f.                       

Campus Minister & Director of Religious Education 
x114  |  david.gutierrez@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Mary Renner 
Clergy Assistant 
X116  |  mary.renner@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Charles Arokiasamy 
OCIA  
charles.arok@yahoo.com 

Maintenance and Facilities 
Gus Duran 
Augustin Espinoza 

Receptionists: 
Jon Van Noort 
jon.vannoort@fresnonewmancenter.org 
 
Gabby Vargas  
gabby.vargas@fresnonewmancenter.org 
 
Diego Ramirez 
diego.ramirez@fresnonewmancenter.org 
 
Bianca Mendez 
bianca.mendez@fresnonewmancenter.org 

Campus Ministry 

 

Faith Forward 

Are you a high school senior or parent? 
Sign up today to make sure you (or your child) 
stay connected to a Catholic faith community 
after graduation! 

Parishioners, want to help? Join us in 
praying for our seniors and encouraging them 
to stay connected.  

 

Young Adult ministry 

Young Adult Bible Study 

Join our Bible Study gathering Monday, June 14th at 6:00pm in the 
Lounge. We will continue to look at the Gospel of John. Come and learn 

alongside other young adults about how scripture is alive in our daily 
lives.  

Women’s Group Gathering 
This Thursday, July 17th at 6:30pm, the Young Adult Women’s Group 

will be gathering in the lounge for our Journaling Night. We will read the 

last stanza from Psalms 139 and reflect. Bring a journal and a friend. 

We can’t wait to see you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee 

Jubilee Sending Forth Mass 

Pray for the pilgrims as they prepare 
for their pilgrimage. We invite you to 
join us next weekend on July 20th 
at the 11:30am Mass as we send 

them off to Rome. Find us after Mass 
in the hallway as they will be taking 

prayer requests to pray for these 
intentions together in Rome.  
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REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! CALLING ALL ARTISANS 



RECTORY RENOVATIONS 

Friends of our beloved St. Paul Newman community,  

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all those who 

contributed to the renovation fund for the parish rectory. 

Our faith community is built on collaboration and 

contributions made by our members. We all have gifts 

and talents that not only enable our parish community to 

function but also help us witness Jesus' Command to 

“love God and love one another.” Through your 

generosity, we become co-stewards of our parish and 

bear a more faithful witness to our brothers and sisters in 

Christ. We will continue to invite you all to share in the 

Newman Center faith family. Thank you all for your 

kindness and generosity. May the Lord our God, who 

sees the hearts of all, bless you and fill your heart with 

His love and peace.  

Yours in Christ,  

Fr. David and Fr. Rubi  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone for your generosity! Between 

funds received and pledges we have made our goal. If 

you would still like to contribute, we are still accepting 

donations to fund additional renovation projects at the 

rectory. Donations to our irrevocable trust should be 

made by check payable to "Roman Catholic Charitable 

Trust" and must be accompanied by our St. Paul 

Catholic Newman Center Capital Improvement Project 

Donation Form available at the front desk.  

FRESNO DIOCESE CHAPTER 11 

The Diocese of Fresno has filed a Voluntary Petition for 

chapter 11 bankruptcy with the United States Bankruptcy 

Court here in Fresno County. More information on this 

can be found on the diocese’s website at https://

dioceseoffresno.org/addressing-victim-suffering 

FOOTBALL PARKING PASSES 

Season Passes for Fresno State Football Parking will go 

on sale Wednesday July 30th. People who bought 

passes last year will be contacted by Cristina. The price 

for passes this year is $270.  

PHISHING & SPOOFING EMAILS 

Recently we have received reports of phishing and 

spoofing emails that appear to be sent from Fr. Rubi. If 

you receive an email that appears to be from Fr. Rubi, 

please verify the sender's email address before 

responding. Fr. Rubi will only send emails from 

father.rubi@fresnonewmancenter.org. Any other email 

address for Fr. Rubi should be considered suspicious. 

Thank you for your understanding.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Registration for Religious Education classes, Adult Faith, 

Family & Friends, and Confirmation will be live in 

Flocknote on July 21st. Please check our website as it 

gets closer for how to register. 

To make the registration process smoother please make 

sure your Flocknote account is setup properly. Thank 

you! 

https://dioceseoffresno.org/addressing-victim-suffering
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Prayers 
 Please pray for those who have requested special 

intentions and prayers:  

Please contact the office or visit our website and fill out the 
form under the “Prayer Requests” tab to have a name included 

on this prayer list. 

Names of the sick / for special intentions will be published 
in the bulletin for 1-4 weeks, and then removed unless 

otherwise requested.  

Names of the deceased are published the week after death.   

Peggy Grant 
Todd Raymond Murphy 
Veronica Andrade 
David Chavarria 

Barbara Meisch 
Zakaria 
Makenna 
 

 And we pray for those who have died recently. 

July Contributions 
2024 2025 

July 7 $19,786.37 July 6 $23,824.54  

July 14 $15,191.86 July 13  

July 21 $17,514.05 July 20  

July 28 $11,957.55 July 27  

    

JULY 2024 TOTAL $64,449.83 JUNE 2025 TOTAL $23,824.54  

Weekly Schedule 
July 13 — July 20, 2025 

SUNDAY, JULY 13 15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
7:30am  Mass for Larry Castro Chapel 
9:30am  CLOW Community Room 
9:30am  Mass for Maria Santos Argomaniz Chapel 
11:30am  Mass for Charles Koch Chapel 
11:30pm  OCIA Catechumenate Community Room 
2:00pm  Filipino Mass Chapel 
7:00pm  Mass for Needs & Intentions of Parishioners Chapel 

MONDAY, JULY 14  
8:00am  Mass for Bobby Facciani Jr. Chapel 
9:00am  Summer Reflections Cafeteria 
6:00pm  Young Adult Bible Study Student Lounge 

TUESDAY, JULY 15  
8:00am  Mass for Judith Quick Chapel 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 16 
8:00am  Mass for Carmen Eanni Chapel 

THURSDAY, JULY 17  
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 
4:00pm  Confessions Chapel 
4:00pm  Adoration Chapel 
6:00pm  Mass for Curtis Nelson Abbot Chapel 
6:00pm  Book Study Community Room 

FRIDAY, JULY 18  
8:00am  Mass for Alethe Gagnon Chapel 

SATURDAY, JULY 19  
Mission Appeal: Basilian Fathers Missions 
Jubilee Tabling 
3:30pm  Confessions Chapel 
5:00pm  Mass for Needs & Intentions of Parishioners Chapel 

SUNDAY, JULY 20 16TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Mission Appeal: Basilian Fathers Missions 
Jubilee Tabling 
7:30am  Mass for Marianne Angelillo Chapel 
9:30am  CLOW Community Room 
9:30am  Mass for Joseph Britt Chapel 
11:30am  Mass for Randy Mendoza Chapel 
11:30am  Jubilee Sending Forth Mass Chapel 
11:30pm  OCIA Catechumenate Community Room 
7:00pm  Mass for Narciso “Ting” De las Alas Chapel 

We have transitioned to using Flocknote 

to email the bulletin. If you would like the 

bulletin emailed to you every week, 

please join the Weekly Bulletin group on 

Flocknote! Thank you! 

BULLETIN INFORMATION 

To submit announcements, articles, or flyers for the 

bulletin, website, or social media please fill out the form 

on our parish website: www.fresnonewmancenter.org/

content-submission 

Submissions are accepted no later than Monday 

12:00pm the week of publication.  

JUBILEE MASS 

On July 20th at the 11:30am Mass we will be blessing 

the Newman pilgrims before they make their journey to 

Rome. Join us in sending them off on their pilgrimage! 

ALTAR FLOWERS THANK YOU 

The flowers adorning the altar at St. Paul Catholic 

Newman Center are given to the glory of God and for the 

prayer intentions of the Newman Community. The 

Newman Community is deeply appreciative of 

parishioner Rosa Rodriguez's continued support in 

beautifying the sanctuary with her generous donations.    

PRECIOUS BLOOD AT 7PM MASS 

Beginning next week for the remainder of summer, we 

will not have the precious blood available at our 7:00pm 

Mass. We will resume Welcome Weekend August 23rd 

&24th. 

https://csufnewman.com/prayer-request



